
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  Craige Wyse Reference: S13471  /    
 2 September 2022 
 

 
Brendan Metcalfe 
Director North District 
Planning and Land Use Strategy 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Metcalfe 
 
Planning Proposal PP-2021-4677: 4 Pennant Avenue, Gordon 
 
At the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 16 August 2022 Council considered a report on the 
public exhibition and public hearing on Planning Proposal for the rezoning and 
reclassification of part of 4 Pennant Avenue, Gordon. 
 
As part of the resolution on the matter, Council resolved the following: 

 
 B. That Council does not adopt the Planning Proposal to rezone and reclassify land 

at 4 Pennant Avenue, Gordon 
 
A copy of Council’s full resolution is attached. 
 
As a result of this resolution and in accordance with Section 3.35(4) of the Environmental 
Planning and Assessment Act 1979, Council, as planning proposal authority, requests the 
Minister to determine that this planning proposal not proceed. 
 
If you have any enquiries on this matter, please contact Craige Wyse, Team Leader Urban 
Planner on 9424 0855. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Antony Fabbro 
Manager Urban Planning and Heritage 
 
Attch 


